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Winnebago County Sheriff's Department Conducts Accident Investigation

On December 14, 2020, at approximately 2:15pm, Winnebago County Sheriff's Deputies responded to the area of Owen
Center Road and Freeport Road after a report of a single vehicle accident. Upon arrival, deputies discovered a vehicle
with a lone occupant inside. The driver, a 29 year old female, was transported to a Rockford hospital with life
threatening injuries. During the preliminary investigation it was determined that the female was eastbound on Freeport
Road when she lost control of her vehicle and it rolled several times.

The Winnebago County Sheriff's Department is conducting the follow up investigation. No further information will be

released at this time.,
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